

10A2 – Monthly test

Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|--------------------------|----------------------|------------------------|-----------------------|
| 1. A. cho <u>i</u> ces | B. poll <u>u</u> tes | C. class <u>e</u> s | D. messag <u>e</u> s |
| 2. A. di <u>s</u> charge | B. exot <u>i</u> c | C. ecotour <u>i</u> sm | D. bi <u>o</u> sphere |

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in position of primary stress in the following question.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-------------|---------------|------------|
| 3. A. receive | B. manage | C. arrive | D. believe |
| 4. A. excellent | B. personal | C. contribute | D. digital |

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to the following question.

5. One disadvantage of using electronic devices in learning is that they distract students their studies.
A. Off B. from C. of D. in
6. The editor of the school newsletter asked me _____ a letter giving some practical advice
A. To write B. for writing C. writing D. write
7. Bob is the kind of person to..... one can talk about anything.
A. Who B. that C. whom D. him
8. Anna bought four dresses. The green one is _____.
A. Prettiest B. more prettier C. most pretty D. the prettiest
9. Her mother usually has her car _____ every weekend.
A. To be washed B. washing C. to wash D. washed
10. Our advances in technology, maternal health research allow us to help mothers.
A. Within B. as well C. along with D. also
11. Women and men are said _____ equally by society in modern life.
A. To have treated C. to have been treated
B. To treated D. to be treated
12. Bill Gate, is the owner of Microsoft Corporation, donates nearly all of his money to charity.
A. Whose B. that C. which D. who
13. Holly admitted that she the necklace by mistake.
A. Takes B. took C. has taken D. had taken

14. The cutting down of an animal's habitat results in not just a decreased amount of shelter a decreased amount of food.
A. Nor B. but C. or D. and
15. We had to paint apartment before we sold it.
A. An B. the C. a D. none
16. The secret to a happy _____ is choosing to love your partner every day.
A. Separation B. wedding C. marriage D. divorce
17. The phrase '..... natives' refers to people who are familiar with computers and the Internet from an early age.
A. Global B. Internet C. digital D. electronic
18. Most people are aware of the need to reduce energy.....
A. Consumption B. preservation C. disposal D. sources
19. Local people become ecotourism _____, which brings them so much joy and benefits.
A. Hostage B. hostess C. host D. hosts
20. His has a lot of similarities with the suspect the police is looking for.
A. Record B. track C. profile D. diary
21. children alone is incredibly tough for women.
A. Coping B. Opting C. Rising D. Rearing
22. In Japan, wedding _____ are traditionally held in Shinto shrines and the couple is dressed in traditional kimono.
A. Ceremonies B. rings C. cakes D. anniversaries
23. Research has demonstrated that students in the learning process increases their attention and focus and promotes meaningful learning experiences.
A. Identifying B. teaching C. engaging D. recognizing
24. You are watching the greatest movie in the
A. Making B. real C. process D. scene
25. One way that people can help reduce the amount of of our planet is to buy second-hand books or use e-reader to download digital copies of books.
A. Vegetation B. deforestation C. tropical forests D. ozone layers

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Just as computer play a central part in developing and applying scientific knowledge, they can also facilitate learning of science. It is, therefore, the position of the National Science Teachers Association that computer should have a major (26)

_____ in the teaching and learning of science. Computers have become an essential classroom tool for the acquisition, analysis, presentation, and communication of data in ways which (27) _____ students to become more active participants in search and learning. In the classroom, the computer offers the teacher (28) _____ flexibility in presentation, better management of instructional techniques and easier record keeping. It offers students a very important (29) _____ for learning the concepts and processes of science through simulations, graphics, sound, data manipulation, and model building. In the field, the portability of the laptop computer enables students to actively gather and analyze data and take it back to the classroom for in-depth study and the sharing of information. These capabilities can improve scientific learning and facilitate communication of ideas and concepts. In case the emphasis (30) _____ computer is misunderstood, we assert immediately that computers should enhance, but not replace essential "hands on" laboratory activities.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|------------|------------|---------------|
| 26. A. effect | B. duty | C. role | D. factor |
| 27. A. have | B. suggest | C. let | D. allow |
| 28. A. more | B. fewer | C. less | D. most |
| 29. A. resource | B. result | C. product | D. technology |
| 30. A. in | B. on | C. above | D. for |

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

A POLLUTED WORLD

The environment has been polluted in many different ways. The three major ways are water, land and air pollution.

Water pollution is the contamination of lakes, caused by human activities. It can be harmful to organisms and plants which live in the water. Water pollution occurs when wastes are discharged from waste water treatment plants. Other known causes are factory wastes or leaking underground tanks. These can be chemical substances that are toxic. The polluted water can cause cholera and typhoid fever. Water pollution has led to the deaths of more than 14,000 people daily.

Land pollution is the destruction of the earth's land surfaces. ***It*** is often caused by human activities such as careless disposal of wastes, over-mining of minerals and wrong use of land for planting. All these will affect our health in the long run. They will lead to all kinds of diseases such as cancer, heart disease and breathing problems. Land pollution also brings about natural disasters such as flash floods and landslides.

Air pollution is also the result of human activity where chemicals and other dangerous materials are released into the air. This happens through the release of carbon monoxide gas from exhaust pipes of motor vehicles. Other gases such as sulphur oxides are released from the burning of coal and oil. High air pollution levels can cause damage to the environment. It also brings discomfort to humans and other living organisms. In the long term, air pollution can cause serious breathing problems, lung cancer and heart disease.

31. How many main ways is the environment being polluted?
A. Two B. five C. four D. three
32. What type of diseases caused by polluted water?
A. Breathing problems and cancer
B. Heart disease and typhoid fever
C. Cholera and breathing problems
D. Cholera and typhoid fever
33. The word It in the passage refers to the.....
A. Diseases B. water pollution C. air pollution D. land pollution
34. Which of the following results in land pollution?
A. Leaking underground tanks
B. Over-mining of minerals
C. Toxic factory wastes
D. Burning of coal and oil
35. From the passage, we know that air pollution.....
A. Happens when lands are being destroyed
B. Happens when exhaust pipes release carbon monoxide
C. Takes place when lakes are contaminated
D. Brings about typhoid fever

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Ecotourism is a form of tourism where tourists visit fragile, pristine, and relatively undisturbed natural areas. ***Its*** purpose may be to educate the traveler, to provide funds for ecological conservation, to directly benefit the economic development and political empowerment of local communities, or to foster respect for different cultures and for human rights.

However, ecotourism operations occasionally fail to live up to conservation ideals. Even a modest increase in population puts extra pressure on the local environment

and necessitates the development of additional infrastructure. The construction of water treatment plants, sanitation facilities, and lodges come with the exploitation of non-renewable energy sources and the utilization of already limited local resources. The environment may suffer because local communities **are unable to meet** these infrastructure demands.

36. What is ecotourism?
- A. It is package tours to relatively undisturbed natural areas.
 - B. Regular-organized tours to unexploited areas.
 - C. It is a form of tourism visiting exotic landscapes.
 - D. It is a form of tourism where tourists visit primitive and out-of-human disturbed natural areas.
37. One aim of ecotourism is to _____.
- A. Educate local communities in fragile areas.
 - B. Allow people to visit areas that were previously restricted.
 - C. Raise money for environmental projects in natural areas.
 - D. Ignore cultural values and human rights.
38. However, ecotourism can cause problems when_____.
- A. Natural resources are used up.
 - B. Extra facilities and amenities are required to cope with a population increase.
 - C. Communities do not have the funds to improve local facilities.
 - D. The local population does not welcome visitors.
39. The bold word "Its" in line one refers to: _____.
- A. Tourists B. Natural resources C. Ecotourism D. Tourism
40. The phrase 'are unable to meet' is closet in meaning to: _____.
- A. Succeed in meeting
 - B. Fail to meet
 - C. Are likely to meet
 - D. Achieve to meet